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Maintenance to Overhead Signage Requires  
Overnight Lane Closures for Interstate 630 

 
PULASKI COUNTY (11-09) – Maintenance to overhead signage along I-630 westbound 
requires overnight lane closures, according to Arkansas State Highway and Transportation 
Department (AHTD) officials.  
 
The outside and center westbound lanes will be closed from the Rodney Parham 
Road on-ramp to the John Barrow Road overpass starting at 8 p.m. and ending at 5 
a.m. Traffic will be controlled using traffic cones and advance warning signs.  
 
Drivers should exercise caution when approaching and traveling through all highway work 
zones. Additional travel information can be found at IDriveArkansas.com or 
ArkansasHighways.com. You can also follow us on Twitter @AHTD. 
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